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Focus on youth is focus on the future
On October 27, 2021, Vice-Rector for Youth Affairs, Spiritual and Educational Affairs R.K Choriyev met with
active youth of our institute. The members of the Youth Council of the primary organization of the Youth
Union of the institute, faculty youth leaders, representatives of the most active students of each faculty,
deputy deans for youth affairs, and staff of all departments who are responsible for youth work attended
the meeting. The meeting focused on the current work of students, in particular, the primary organization
of the Youth Union of the Institute, plans for future activities, the problems facing students, and their
effective solutions.

A. Hasanov, the first deputy head of the primary organization of the Youth Union of the institute expressed
his views on future activities and further protection of the legitimate interests of students. R. Yigitaliyeva, a
master's  student  at  the  Faculty  of  Agricultural  Mechanization  and  a  recipient  of  the  Presidential
Scholarship of the Republic of Uzbekistan, also approved the mentioned proposals and made additional
suggestions. Each student, faculty leader, and member of the Youth Council of the Institute presented their
proposals  to  the  Vice-Rector  for  Youth  Affairs,  Spiritual  and  Educational  Affairs  R.K  Choriyev.  During  the
meeting, which lasted more than 3 hours, some of the suggestions and problems were resolved on the
spot. The friendly and open dialogue ended with the words of the head of our state Sh.M.Mirziyoyev: "Any
task related to the future of youth is of primary importance."
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